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Funding Report 
 
Summary of report 
 

This report seeks to inform the Local Neighbourhood Partnership of the 
progress to date with regards to the funding priorities 2005-2006. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The LNP is asked to note progress on projects 
 
 
Progress on active projects  
 
Lindrosa Road Railway line hotspot by Hardwick Wood  
 
An update of the project was given at the Safer Stronger Community Action 
Group on 16th November 2006.  The proposals for the site are being consulted 
upon by Safer Walsall Borough Partnership.  Regular updates of the project 
will be provided at the Safer Stronger CAG’s.  Plans of the proposals will be 
circulated at the LNP meeting. 

The Health and People CAG on 4th December 2006 will look to explore future 
projects for LNP funding based upon LNP pledges and criteria. The 
recommendations from the CAG will be tabled and presented to the LNP 
meeting on 11th December 2006.  
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